

Minutes of committee meeting held on 30th May 2019 at Tilgate Community Hall @19.00

James Mason	Y	Cara Law	Y	Stella Daff	N	David Penfold	Y
Richard Daniells	Y	Luke Taylor	N	Clare Hall	Y	Dawn Rhodes	N
Roy Swetman	N	Matt Prescott	N	Paul Luttmann	Y		
Lesley Connelly	Y	Ellie Dunn	N	Sarah Clapp	N		

Run Leaders / Coaches

Vanessa Harrold	N	Chris Lobodinski	N	Richard Bryant	N		
Janine Haynes	N	Nick Baker	N				

Secretary (Richard)

Minutes approved of previous meeting

Amend wording on main Facebook page

Letter from Horley – Mark Ross / Dani Christmas – Ben resigned as chairman

Treasurer (Roy) – not present – nothing to report

SGP (Cara)

No runners at Hastings 5 (clashed with Run Gatwick and WSFRL race) and excellent turnout at Rye

Lots of entries for Horsham 10K on 2nd June

SGP rules say scoring runners should be in club kit (also a requirement when entering with UKA discount)

Crawley AC first claim runners not allowed to run as Saints and Sinners

WSFRL (Luke)

Good turnout at Goodwood (previously Trundle Hill) and the Littlehampton Beach run
7 medals ordered for our Juniors at Lewes as they weren't provided by the host club

Membership (Lesley)

130 so far not including L2R

80 ish have joined UKA

2019 mailing list needs to be created.

Richard to send form to Lesley for new member who joined at training the previous evening

L2R (Richard)

23 (2 dropped out) – another one for one session only

Kit requirements received for most – Richard to send to Matt

Great turnout for helpers

Dawn leading – Nikki volunteers – Andrew timing

L2R runners Invited to track session to do their homework

WhatsApp group being used for questions / homework

Borough run at Southgate on 10th June

Kit (Ellie)

Deadline for Kit is end of the month

New form to be designed to make ordering more straight forward.

New flags have been received

Newsletter (Ellie)

Draft sent out

Michele is runner of the month as voted for by Run Leaders and Coaches

Social (Clare)

Maidenbower awards afternoon success – Richard still has some medals to give out

Miyu (and Janine) medals to be re-ordered

Successful tourism at the new Uckfield parkrun event

Summer Social – combine with Dawn's school run (School run since cancelled)

Christmas party – Clare to look at venues

Track (Richard)

This Friday – James will run session

Ellie to say in news Graham not coming back

L2R invited

South Downs Relays – PL to look into

Marathon (All)

We have had runners in the following marathons over April and May:-

Paris, Manchester, Brighton, Phoenix Running, Toronto, Vancouver, London, Liverpool – lots of writeups in Newsletter

Also Chris Lobodinski ran the London to Crawley race in May and came 1st!!

Training (Richard)

Borough runs – Richard to push and co-ordinate dates.

Southgate 10th June – L2R to join in

Can those doing one or two laps marshal to allow marshals to run

Agreed Bewbush on a Wednesday

Mile handicaps will be on a Monday, a Wednesday, and a Track session

Handicap race on 20th May was postponed and will be run in July after L2R has finished

AOB

Website – James to finalise domain with Ellie

Still need one runner for Endure 24

Dawn has helped organise charity race for the Oaks school (since postponed)

Richard spoke to member who has asked not to be included in any photo's on Social Media.

Richard explained that if people are in Group photo's they will still be posted, but will ensure no individual photo's are posted of those who do not wish to have them

Track – It was felt that just one track session a month is not giving the greatest benefit. Richard to speak with Horley Harriers regarding possibility of combining sessions going forward

Handicap – 9th Sept Monday in September (or when kids are back)

Tilgate 5

First meeting in July

Letters for permission have been sent out to Forestry Commission

Chris and Dawn to have LiRF costs re-imbursed

Meeting closed at 20.50.

Next meeting 27th June at Tilgate Community Hall